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   North River Farms 
Tree Planting

A total of 129,000 trees, including

bald cypress, swamp black gum,
water tupelo, green ash and a
variety of oaks, were planted on
442 acres at the North River
Farms wetland restoration site. The

project is converting agricultural land back to wetlands with
the goal of reducing runoff and reopening shellfish waters.
It is one of the nation's largest restoration projects.

Dear Friend of the Coast,

 

About every three years we ask our members what

they think about key coastal issues, our membership

program and benefits. This insight helps us fine-tune

our programs as well as better understand our

members so we can engage more people in our work.

  

As you've probably heard us say before, the basic

premise for the Coastal Federation is that the best

management of our coastal resources will result with

the greatest participation. 

 

So far more than 400 people (thank you) have

responded to our online survey and we've learned a

great deal...like our members really value the issues

that we prioritize and they're pretty happy with their

member benefits. But several of you told us that you

weren't aware of all the benefits that membership

offers. With that in mind, we've provided a listing of

your benefits (in order of your ranking) in this e-

 
Here is your

Monthly Summary

of articles from our online news service

that you may have missed. Sign up for

daily email alerts or email Frank, our

editor, for weekly summaries. 

 
 

March

12

Planned Giving Workshop

Raleigh

14

Landscaping Friday

Wrightsville Beach*

16

White Oak River Birding Cruise

Swansboro

26-27

N.C. Low Impact Development Summit

Raleigh

28

Landscaping Friday

Wrightsville Beach*

31

Shored Up screening

Morehead City 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001rYWSmasF82ZsM6XjmKLPaDyFZB8Eb_JY_n2RVYMpRhrrBrAKPsFyoKlqwk4m1gWM21RS-glEd_K5eoFZC3PC0V0lB4R2RXTycvNupVDn86YKS8NhL6UEBoG0AOQ3ZS5wroaTRvW8-DTA_CGyx09xXH5CeZH7Qu8E3Lf5VcgyzWt7RSKYAsuA9A==
mailto:frankt@nccoast.org


newsletter.  Please make your membership valuable

by using these benefits that are created to educate and

engage people like you in coastal conservation.   

 

Thank you for your membership, for caring about our

coast and for responding to our survey.   

 

               Sincerely,

The N.C. Coastal Federation Staff 

Membership Benefits
Monthly e-newsletter (Coastal Happenings)

Our Coast magazine

Volunteer opportunities

Coastal Review Online (CRO)

No Wetlands No Seafood bumper sticker

Social media

Annual photo wall calendar

Discounts on events, workshops, programs and gift

shop merchandise

Discounts from Business Friends

Use of the Nature Library (located at Ocean

headquarters)

 

 
Wow! The first Oyster
Shellebration was a
huge success. More
than 1,000 guests
gathered in Hatteras,

Swansboro, Wilmington and Raleigh to celebrate oysters
and raise more than $10,000 for our restoration and
education work. Thank you to all who attended. We'll be
back bigger and better next year.       
 

CRC Removes Inlet Hazard Designation
The Coastal Resources Commission (CRC), a

governor-appointment commission that provides

guidance for coastal management, met in Nags Head

on Feb. 26 and 27.  It voted to remove the inlet hazard

area designation for Mad Inlet over the objections of the

Town of Sunset Beach and the federation. 

  

 

April

13

White Oak River Birding Cruise

Swansboro

19

Crystal Coast Earth Day Festival

Atlantic Beach*

26

Native Plant Sale

Ocean*

26

Cape Fear Earth Day Festival

Wilmington*

 

  

 

May

3

Center Grand Opening

Wrightsville Beach

4

Work on Wilmington

School Rain Garden Maintenance

Wilmington*

6 & 7

Shoreline Planting

Swansboro*

8

Wine, Dine and Learn about Blue Crabs

Nags Head

8 & 9

Shoreline Planting

Swansboro*

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001rYWSmasF82ZsM6XjmKLPaDyFZB8Eb_JY_n2RVYMpRhrrBrAKPsFyoKlqwk4m1gWM21RS-glEd_K5eoFZC3PC0V0lB4R2RXTyHEG57JpNLcMJ73lO6P4aK326NtV0BbSdPCL81jj_P2rMgIDw7knqI9JJE8Ij1VrsAv-bCw0JjIfahUuUllpsG1NJSqbvZ4sbmJJ39urlE9pPNzoy3re4D-5afr2Ym7fkTh385KX7BgAKhMQw-o_YTA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001rYWSmasF82ZsM6XjmKLPaDyFZB8Eb_JY_n2RVYMpRhrrBrAKPsFyoKlqwk4m1gWM21RS-glEd_K5eoFZC3PC0V0lB4R2RXTy5MR4YI8WTQwWnlHy1g56P8q_yuP8cxRn7K8I60zg2npEkv96fHkX0Mwe5EK2cPJITe_vIS0L-dd9wnNbj4BifA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001rYWSmasF82ZsM6XjmKLPaDyFZB8Eb_JY_n2RVYMpRhrrBrAKPsFyoKlqwk4m1gWM21RS-glEd_K5eoFZC3PC0V0lB4R2RXTytxUUDuGrhjs=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001rYWSmasF82ZsM6XjmKLPaDyFZB8Eb_JY_n2RVYMpRhrrBrAKPsFyoKlqwk4m1gWMHq7J8vXhs1r9dtRW_kHSfR8RE18U65CJK0XFrH_MZ133uzJvurDkzxqyOgmbF42huRgVyekbECEbS9WznXmcXyREJerNiLNFhbqXUdIzWnMezQvnr6VLVw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001rYWSmasF82ZsM6XjmKLPaDyFZB8Eb_JY_n2RVYMpRhrrBrAKPsFyoKlqwk4m1gWM21RS-glEd_K5eoFZC3PC0V0lB4R2RXTy5MR4YI8WTQwWnlHy1g56P8q_yuP8cxRnB-QaLTbNLgghSx6-5WlU3Slz1nvMgZQTOCNZNQKoXkFexbQC3_x8M2kkjfs_klHTjx5jchNJSdo=
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001rYWSmasF82ZsM6XjmKLPaDyFZB8Eb_JY_n2RVYMpRhrrBrAKPsFyoKlqwk4m1gWM21RS-glEd_K5eoFZC3PC0V0lB4R2RXTyHEG57JpNLcMJ73lO6P4aK326NtV0BbSdB4IUC4IB_147dzo68kpxcRGDUeKkjuiDiTzbU9O29UqJexzJ9gXg4_EYdK2eR5b3DG4wZKTtgfJAV38FxUZoap2yi9RJXys0
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001rYWSmasF82ZsM6XjmKLPaDyFZB8Eb_JY_n2RVYMpRhrrBrAKPsFyoKlqwk4m1gWM21RS-glEd_K5eoFZC3PC0V0lB4R2RXTyh53NOVuudWWJWb1T16Daa-dzgIZLVXFaA3PYuKtv7gCOkFYHXUmx9iujlEODumWal2Z3E1uOFGk2KmEmyeV6ZQ==


 

Shored Up
March 31

7 p.m. - 9 p.m.

The award-winning
documentary is coming

to Joslyn Hall in
Morehead City. Free and

open to the public.  
 

  

Coastal Education Center Opening May 3
After months of renovation, the Palmgren-O'Quinn

house is almost ready to be called the federation's

Coastal Education Center and Southeast Office. Later

this month staff and volunteers will begin moving

furnishings from the rented space to the new center in

the Wrightsville Beach Historic Square. April will be a

month of finishing touches, landscaping, signage and

preparing to launch a suite of new programs. On May

3, the doors will open and members and guests will get

the first look at the new center.  

 

There are still some items needed to furnish the

center. Here's our wish list. Please contact Tracy

Skrabal if you have items in good condition to donate.

Thank you.  

 

Congratulations to Bob
Mattocks of New Bern
who joined and won a
week in Florida during
our Join and Win
contest.  Special thanks

14

Coastal Topics Speaker Series

Wrightsville Beach

16

Director's Luncheon

Raleigh

17

Charity Yoga

Nags Head

18

White Oak River Birding Cruise

Swansboro

20 & 21

Shoreline Planting

Swansboro*

20

TouchTank Tuesdays

Wrightsville Beach

27

Marsh Cruise

Swansboro

 

 * Volunteers Needed

 
 

North Carolina Low Impact Development
(LID) Summit

 

March 26-27, 2014
Raleigh Convention Center

 
Join stormwater managers, policy-makers,
engineers, land use planners, academics and
interested citizens at the North Carolina
Low Impact Development (LID) Summit. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001rYWSmasF82ZsM6XjmKLPaDyFZB8Eb_JY_n2RVYMpRhrrBrAKPsFyoKlqwk4m1gWM21RS-glEd_JF8W07njttzw7ikGsWN1SolhvmfHdjrUu2IEzDuL8KlRnHA1t9KKeA-OhIRmclhzWHOVtz1yMTZkwnQWOiDecFC_kpaQi15Z4twvIoFrcl9J0tD2Wqb6ZnYQX80akyPOo=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001rYWSmasF82ZsM6XjmKLPaDyFZB8Eb_JY_n2RVYMpRhrrBrAKPsFyoKlqwk4m1gWM21RS-glEd_K5eoFZC3PC0V0lB4R2RXTyHEG57JpNLcMJ73lO6P4aK326NtV0BbSdtKPUKAi5N3Lw-EU_f12DhL0XuYxyDCff7WKXmM3ZfaMKacrdKVtKkdRqFa275P4K3sdar60Vu8eWP3gAPM1767Ete43KFxJx
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001rYWSmasF82ZsM6XjmKLPaDyFZB8Eb_JY_n2RVYMpRhrrBrAKPsFyoKlqwk4m1gWM21RS-glEd_K5eoFZC3PC0V0lB4R2RXTycvNupVDn86YKS8NhL6UEBoG0AOQ3ZS5wwK5z1YTg7DKjily2H04twgc3C52PZDh-OubbKlaYjTaQNlI0wSchUURiZ34j2Sq8LgYJs7OdeBAG4ajRrR60vw==
mailto:tracys@nccoast.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001rYWSmasF82ZsM6XjmKLPaDyFZB8Eb_JY_n2RVYMpRhrrBrAKPsFyoKlqwk4m1gWM21RS-glEd_JF8W07njttzw7ikGsWN1SolhvmfHdjrUu2IEzDuL8KlRnHA1t9KKeA-OhIRmclhzV43Btf7bG0A4mvPGwj3QVJSaqvqG3BNslTS1YXTzETCVMNZMFfkfZouCrjrIScnppeXKXH6pdJ4FCUnXBYy5kNMkCthFH2sqWltgPc2uyTtV6UElT5ndcgRsG_U2SCThUYBC4u9v-BNye1MQEw9FNVJw2Bus1zkFU=


to Angela Faison for providing the vacation for our contest.
 

Get the Latest Coastal News
Delivered fresh to your computer each morning. 

SUBSCRIBE to the Coastal Review Online 

LID is a stormwater management approach
that is gaining popularity across the country.
The approach mimics the natural hydrology
and reduces polluted stormwater runoff.
Federation members may register at the
non-profit rate ($100.00 early bird/ $150
after March 10) for the two-day event.

Web |  News  |  Event Calendar  |   Find us on Facebook  |  Forward to a Friend 

You save time, money and trees when you join, renew or donate online.
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